
 

              

 

I’d like to applaud the custodians working at 
the residences. I was at Risley Hall 5th floor last 
week and I was glad to see the sparkling clean 
residence along with the washrooms thanks to 
Meiyi Liang. A big shout out to the custodians 
working at the residences and to you all for 
managing and supporting a great team. Keep 
up the great effort! Kudos to you all!  

 
Anjali Mehta, Recruitment Assistant, Facilities Management  
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Sparkling Clean Residence     

KUDOS 


